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$10,000 Matching Gift Challenge
A wonderful long time supporter has offered a Matching Gift Challenge of $10,000 
through August 31st and we could not be more grateful. Horse Protection has only one 
months’ operating funds remaining and we need your help to meet the challenge.                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                       con’t page 3       
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Valentine 4/5/17 920 lbs Valentine 32 days later 192 lb gain

Tinkerbell 4/5/17 414 lbs Tinkerbell 32 days later 117 lb gain

New Rescues

Texas 1/18/17 700 lbs Texas 53 days later 229 lb gain 
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A SPECIAL THANK YOU!

THANK YOU HORSE SPONSORS
The Horses Appreciate You

Felburn Foundation
The Kauffman Foundation

Susan K. Allen
Sally Beck Foundation

Michael Nuzzo
Florida Thoroughbred Farm Managers

Ray & Nora Tatum Foundation
Donald Manuchia

Wrightson Ramsing Foundation
Margo and Paul Duncan
Ardath B Rosengarden

Steve Ehrhart
George & Judy Stewart

Rosemary Taylor
Gertrude Dickinson

Ed and Diana Hancock
Alma & Uwe Moss

Lillian Chalker
Ronald Stepp

Ronald Greene
Lorraine Martinez

Carol McLeod

Michael Nuzzo of Miami / Polo and Legacy
Elly Mims of Miami / Fancy

Karen Fischer of Ocala / Roxy
Diane Haddick of Cheverly, MD / Buttercup

Rosemary Taylor of Brandon / Hope
Beverley West of Miami / Hermoso

Diane Griffis / Amigo
Christina Meng of Gainesville / Hollydonk and Perry

June Wise of Miami / Chancey
Steven A. Schaefer / Feeding Stall

In Honor OfIn Memory of
                                   MEMORY OF
Brian Conroy:         Linda Wittosch
Mills Family:        Howard Meuche
Susan Gulkin:       Howard Meuche
Karin Esposito:               Saint
Rexanne Stokes:                     Lady
Madge Gunia: Hillcrests Tishamba
Laurie Bowman:   Barbara Marcus
Sheila Blanchard:   Sharon Mason
Barry Mael:         Elisabeth Truby
Erich Duvenhorst:   John Schaefer

                                   HONOR OF
Susan Allen:           Linda Wittosch
Lamy Buck:                             Astro
Jean Stalker:             Greta Wrigley
Evan Glassner:    Elizabeth Monea
Evan Glassner:       Shoshannah 
                                          Tempeste 
Evan Glassner:   Mike Lowlor
Rip Gellien:                Tara Doherty
Jacque Gallein: Tara Doherty
Rip Gellein:          Sabrina Schmidt 
Jacque Gallein:    Sabrina Schmidt 



con’t from front cover.....Horse Protection’s greatest need is help with fund raising, especially with major gifts 
which are what will enable Horse Protection to continue on into the future. In 2015 one bequest from Carol Kiefer 
provided the funds for eight months of operation and the construction of a barn for the geldings. 

Horse Protections’ long term goal of a qualified Parelli Horse Development Professional to train the horses and 
match them up with their perfect partner has been realized. Lauren Barwick and husband Fabian Brandt joined 
Horse Protection in November and Lauren is doing a superb job of addressing each horse’s specific training 
needs with 11 horses placed in loving homes since November. 

This past summer I began working on a book about the horses after years of envisioning the project. Then in 
November it became necessary for me to come to Miami to care for my parents, Robert, age 92 and Doris, age 
90. The farm is now being expertly managed by Farm Manger Sharon Byrne, and Office Manager Julie Osborne 
who have each been with Horse Protection for nine years. Grant writing and working on the book are my focus 
with the goal of reaching more supporters for Horse Protection. 

Bless you for being a member of the Horse Protection family. Because of you, Horse Protection is able to take in 
and care for horses in peril and give them a new lease on life. Please email or call me if you would like to dis-
cuss a major gift or to include Horse Protection in your estate planning.    

Morgan Silver
Executive Director 

352-359-1996    atbhsilver@gmail.com

Rescues

con’t page 3-4Misty 12/6/16 1021 lbs Misty 40 days later 84 lb gain

Meg 6/8/17 826 lbs Meg 43 days later 142 lb gain

Help Us Go GREEN!
Send us your email address to keep up to date with our e-newletter. hpaf_general@outlook.com put 
Newsletter in subject. Include your full name as it appears on mailing label. Want to keep receiving 
the printed copy? You don’t have to do anything! Rest assured that Horse Protection has never and 
will never share or sell your personal information, your privacy is very important to us.



ChanceyScrappy
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Peaches 53 days later 183 lb Peaches 1/18/17

Lilly 43 days later 159 lb gainLilly 6/8/17 795 lbs

Updates to come!

MYPetWill.com
Around 500,000 loved animals, are 
killed or abandoned because some-
thing happened to their owners and 
there was no written plan for their 
pets. Do you have a written plan for 
your pets? PetWill gives your pets 
their own Online Profile,linked to their 
new custom Pet ID Tag, and a Pet 
Trust document that gives your pets 
legal protection. No more defense-
less pets! There are no monthly or 
annual fees and you can get one 
today. https://www.mypetwill.com 

Cracker

Rescues



Thank You for Your Help
Thanks to Dr. Siobhan Ellison of Pathogenes in Reddick for her expertise and help with developing a 
comprehensive database for our horses. Pathogenes.com

We were very fortunate this year at vaccination time. 
Teresa Van Wagner of Henry Schein, worldwide distributor of vet-
erinary supplies, suggested we call Gretchen Hill a representative 
of Boehringer Ingelheim, a large pharmaceutical company. Gretchen 
was able to get us vaccines for 60 horses at no cost, saving us over 
$2700! The vaccines were delivered to us through Dr. Natalie Mercer. 
We cannot thank these people enough for their help.

Thank you to Jill Beatty, The Salt Rock Queen, for keeping the horses in Natural Salt Rocks. All 60 hors-
es at Horse Protection have their very own thanks to Jill.

We are very lucky to have 
Dr. Natalie Mercer, DVM of 
Mercer Veterinary Services. She 
is always willing to go above and 
beyond when we need her at a 
moment’s notice. Her expertise 
has been invaluable. 
MercerVet.com

A big thank you to 
Dr. Brendan Mangan, DVM, 
DACVO, Opthamologist with 
Affiliated Veterinary Specialists 
(AVS) in Gainesville for donat-
ing his services to help Moo Moo 
recover from a serious eye 
infection. 
AVSPetHospitals.com

Dr. Natalie Mercer

Dr. Brendan Mangan
Jordan Rivers

Volunteer
Samantha Brooks

Intern

HPAF.ORG



This is a photo of Peaches at a recent endurance ride. It’s 
been just over five years since Peaches and I were united 
by Horse Protection Association of Florida. The first couple 
of years were challenging, but she has turned into a lovely 
endurance horse. 

Let me start off by giving credit where it’s due.The horses that 
make it to Horse Protection are the lucky ones. Horse Protec-
tion takes them in and rehabilitates them physically and emo-
tionally, and there are so many more that never get that 
opportunity. 

Peaches is the fourth horse that  I’ve adopted from Horse 
Protection, and they’ve all been awesome horses. Thank you 
to all the Horse Protection Team!

Physically, Peaches is built square and a hearty horse. Her 
brain wasn’t quite so perfect. Peaches needed more time than 
the others to trust me. She had built up a wall against humans, 
probably as a coping mechanism. It would be too painful to 
know why. 

Peaches has become a wonderful endurance horse, but it 
took much patience for her to get there. Like most Thorough-
breds, she hadn’t spent a lot of time outside a ring or race-
track, so there were many monsters. She didn’t understand 
why it was important to trot—why trot when you can gallop?

Riding Peaches in a group isn’t a recipe for success. She 
needs 100% of my attention, and I enjoy her so much better 
that way anyway. When she’s unsure (what are all those little 
beings in the distance with brightly colored backpacks???) 

THANK YOU HORSE PROTECTION 
ASSOCIATION OF FLORIDA!

she looks to me for guidance to reassure her that they won’t 
eat her.

Fast forward five years, and this is Peaches today. She is in 
great shape physically and mentally, and more importantly, 
she loves endurance riding. There’s nothing like running 
through the woods on a Thoroughbred from Horse 
Protection! 
     Jo Harder

Summer Necessities
Cashel, Roma Fly Masks: Cob & Horse Sizes
Cashel Long Nose: Horse Size
Mosquito Halt: Gallon containers
Show Sheen: Gallon containers
Cowboy Magic Detangler
Aluminum Wound Spray
Blue Lotion

Farm Supplies
18 volt Saw/Drill
Hack Saw Blades
Duct Tape
Vet Wrap
Heavy Duty ¾” Hoses
Spray Nozzles
Ortho Orthene Fire Ant Killer
Dura Forks

Wish List In loving memory 
Shirl 1982 - 2017



Success Stories: New Adopters

Bunny & Donna Macauly

Chanel & Cathy and Kristen 
Parker

Mr. Hollywood & Jenny Bee

Lacy & Norma Shupe

Little Joe & Jeanne Adams

Lucy Lu & Bob Henigar

Mr. Scott & Mending Fences

Music & Mending Fences

Niva & Anna Hill

Reno & Jenny Trainor

MGT & Michelle 
Langdon, Ted Lancaster

Poco & Brenda Ladd

HPAF.ORG



20690 NW 130 Avenue, Micanopy, FL 32667
(352) 466-4366

Visit our new website HPAF.ORG
Thanks to Jamie Menczer and 

her company g2 partners: equine marketing
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Horse Protection Association of Florida Membership Form
  $15 Youth Annual Membership (under 18 years)

  $25 Student Annual Membership 

  $40 Adult Annual Membership

  $65 Family Annual Membership

  $100 Winner’s Circle

  $350 Sponsor

  $500 Rescuer 

  $________ Benefactor
Please fill out this form and mail it in with your tax-deductible donation. Or go to hpaf.org 

Horse Protection Association of Florida      (352) 466-4366  
20690 NW 130 Avenue                   HPAF_General@outlook.com
Micanopy, Florida 32667         Online Donations: hpaf.org

Name                   Date
Address
Telephone (       )             email
Please Charge $                                Visa     MC      AmEx
Card #                                                     Expiration Date
Your company have a matching gift program? Company Name
Authorize email correspondence 
Pursuant to the requirements of Florida Statute 496.411 the following information is provided. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL 
INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800) 435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE. 
REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMENDATION BY THE STATE OF FLORIDA. Florida Department of Agriculture 
and Consumer Services Registration #SC-02543. Percentage of contribution retained by any professional solicitor: Zero. Percentage of contribution that is 
received by this organization 100.


